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	PRESS RELEASE


During spring holidays, vendors sold alcohol to every other teenager

(České Budějovice, February 24, 2020) The Czech Trade Inspection Authority of the South Bohemian Region and Vysočina Region carried out inspections aimed at selling alcohol to juveniles during the spring holidays. CTIA inspectors also targeted touristic places in the Šumava region. 

CTIA of the South Bohemian Region and Vysočina Region carried out 13 inspections with the participation of juvenile persons at alimentation facilities near ski slopes and found deficiencies in 6 cases, which was in almost every second inspected establishment. In 4 cases, it was the sale of bottled or draught beer and in 2 cases the sale of alcoholic beverages of the cider type. 

"The inspections have shown a violation of the Act No. 65/2017 Coll., on Health Protection from the Harmful effects of Drugs. For the detected violations of law, fines totalling CZK 30,000 were imposed in offence procedure. The remaining cases will be dealt with after the inspections end, also in the context of the offence procedure," said Martina Střihavková, the Director of the CTIA Inspectorate of the South Bohemian Region and Vysočina Region.
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